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Purpose 

This bulletin is to inform our customers that we have added a new supplier for our Interstage Pipe. The 

fit and function will remain the same; however, the pipe may look different. Please refer to 

Figure 1 below for the comparisons between the old and new Interstage Pipe castings. The new 

Interstage Pipe has been placed into production the week of July 10, 2023. 

 

Figure 1 – Interstage Pipe Comparisons 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Summary 

We have added an additional supplier for the Interstage Pipe casting. There are no fit or function 

differences. Due to a different manufacturing process, the look of the pipe is slightly different. 

 

Action Required 

No action required as our spare part kit part numbers have not changed. 
 

Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com. 
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